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On March 10, 2021 at approximately 3:40 PM, Hollis Officers responded to The Hatch
Convenience Store for a reported theft. Officers reviewed surveillance footage, where a
suspect could clearly be seen concealing an item on her person and leaving the store. Staff
members were able to provide officers with the description of the vehicle that the suspect
left in.

The vehicle was located in Pepperell, Massachusetts a short time later. The stolen property
was recovered, and an arrest warrant was granted charging Natasha Blouin, 27, of St.
Albans VT with Theft. Blouin turned herself in at the Hollis Police Department after learning
of the warrant. She was processed and released on Personal Recognizance with an
arraignment date of April 22, 2021 at the 9th Circuit Court, Nashua District.

The Hollis Police Department would like to thank the Pepperell Police for their assistance in
this matter.



